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Poet in Residence 

The children of Barlows have many talents from 
across a range of disciplines. Evelyn in Year 5 is  
a great example of the talented writers we have 
in school.  
 
When many of us think of writing, we  
automatically think of story writing. However, in 
Evelyn’s case, she is a talented poet. Recently, 
she entered a poetry competition on the theme 
of artificial intelligence. We are very proud to tell 
you that Evelyn was one of the winners in the 
under-11s category with her entry, ’Poem from 
the Future’.  
 
As a result, her poem has been published in a 
special book called ’Flash from the Future: Poetry 
and Prose’, produced by the University of  
Liverpool and the National Museums Liverpool. 
As a school, we have been gifted a copy of the 
book which will go on display in our school  
library for others to enjoy. 
 
Well done Evelyn, everyone at Barlows is very 
proud of you! 

Christmas Movie Morning 
 

On Tuesday 21st December, the children will enjoy a  
Christmas movie morning. They are welcome to bring some 
popcorn or a packet of sweets to enjoy during the movie. 
Please do not send in any nuts as we have children with  
severe nut allergies. 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Nativities 
On Monday, the Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 nativity was filmed, as were the 
morning and afternoon Nursery  
performances. 
 
We hope to have the final edited  
Versions with us early next week. As 
soon as they are available, we will send 
out details on how to access them. 

HAVE A WONDERFUL CHRISTMAS 

Thank you for the generous donations you gave as 
part of our Christmas jumper day. The food and  
sanitary items we collected filled numerous crates. 
The Fazakerley Community Food Bank have asked 
that we pass on their thanks to you. You have  
provided them with much needed supplies at a busy 
time of year.  

FOOD BANK DONATIONS 

 
Tuesday 21st December: Last day of term. 
 
Wednesday 5th January 2022: INSET Day — school closed to pupils. 
 
Thursday 6th January 2022: All pupils return to school. 

Upcoming Key Dates  


